
Board Report 3/14/2022

The old light poles at the track have been removed.

The main gym is scheduled to have all the lines sanded out and repainted. This will be done in July, so 
there will be no access to the gym for that month.

We are installing new thermostats in the middle school. These thermostats will be monitored which allows 
us to adjust remotely and save power. We did receive an incentive from Idaho power from the initial cost to 
help with installation. 

We are installing new windows at the middle school as they arrive. Windows are getting hard to get so they 
are coming in fewer quantities and longer wait times. We also purchased new windows for the elementary; 
they will be done after the middle school as we receive them.

We turned the water on for all outside facilities and the lawn mowers are rip-roaring and ready to go.
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